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THE AMATHOLE HIGH SCHOOL BULLIED GIRL LEARNER IS RECOVERING.  
 
The Amathole High School Girl Learner, that was seen in the video that has been 
circulating in the social media, is recovering very well.  
 
There has been claims that the learner has since passed on is incorrect.  
 
The Department delegation  from Head Office and the District Office have visited 
the girl learner at home on 09 September 2020 and spoke to her in person.  
 
Yesterday morning 10 September 2020 the Department spoke to the principal of 
the school, who confirmed that the girl learner attended school on Tuesday, 08 
September 2020 and today, 11 September 2020.  
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